
 
 

 

 

 

 

20th September 2024 

‘Ozi: Voice of the Forest’ Vue Cinema Trip Friday 15th November 

Dear parent/carer, 

On Friday 15th November 2024, the Year 4 team have the exciting opportunity to watch Ozi: 

Voice of the Forest at Vue Cinema. This links with our learning in Term 3 around the rainforest. 

We will travel to the cinema via coach and will leave the school at 9:00 am. The coach will 

leave the Cinema at 12:00pm. Please order a packed lunch from home or school and book 

them on Scopay by 1st November as we will eat on our return from the cinema.  

Your child(ren) will only need to bring their coats and water bottles with them.  

The cost of the visit and transport is £5.50. Please confirm your child’s attendance on 

SCOPAY by 1st November or speak to a member of staff if you have any questions. 

If you are available to join our cinema visit as a volunteer, please contact your child’s class 

teacher who will be keen to discuss further. Please be aware, parent volunteers may not be 

able to enter the cinema screen due to the number of allocated seats but will be needed to 

stay on site as we will need support travelling to and from the school. 

Trip: Ozi: Voice of the Forest, Vue Cinema  

Date: Friday 15th November  

Cost: £5.50 

Medicine - If your child has asthma or requires any other medication during the school day, 
please ensure you have their inhaler/ medication as they will not be able to go without it & 
completed a permission to administer medication form  
 
If there are not enough pupils who have paid two weeks before the trip date, we may have 

to cancel. Unfortunately, if you pay for the trip and your child does not attend due to illness, 

we are unable to refund due to costing being calculated on the number of pupils attending. 

Yours faithfully 

Miss Kemp and Miss Prosser 

Year 4 Class teachers 

 


